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It began on a beautiful fall day in Hillsborough…

Committee formed in Fall 2019

Feedback gathered Winter 2019/2020

Covid Slow Down

Continued periodically through 
2020-2022

Ready to roll out for Trimester 1 in Fall 
2022 (now)!



The feedback came in.

Lots of teacher time entering information, explaining it, 
writing comments

Parents prefer more comments, less ‘grade marks’

Technical systems necessitated some workarounds that 
added time to the process

‘Grade Marks’ held little meaning

Language was very education-specific; confusing at times

Standards lumped together created more need for 
additional explanation



Goals were developed to address needs.

Clarify purpose of report card

Redesign layout/look

Clarify standards; create specificity in 
non-educator language

Reduce technical barriers



An iterative process was followed.

Formed committee

Gathered and reviewed feedback from teachers and 
parents

Reviewed Thomas Guskey’s work on grading and 
reporting

Reviewed template ideas

Revise, gather feedback, revise, gather feedback, etc

Develop prototype

Test it out in Trimester 1 of 2022



We purchased the MBA Plugin for PowerSchool.

Helped address technical issues

In-house layout designing

Flexible

Future adjustments



A new version was born!









We will keep learning and improving. 

Test out during Trimester 1 in Fall 2022

Calibrate and reflect on purpose

Get feedback from staff and parents

Consider adjustments for T2 or 
2023-2024



It was a TEAM effort!

North School Representatives

● Christina Horn
● Heidi Felt
● Beth Miller
● Stephanie Woolsey

District Office Staff

● Dr. Louann Carlomagno
● Linda Hoem
● Matthew Lindner
● Maureen Sullivan
● Tracy Dennis

South School Representatives

● Michele Bartfeld
● Lina Butte
● Natalie Liang

West School Representatives

● Sarah Lois
● Heather Mata
● Sommer McCann
● Abby Morin
● Larisa Nickell
● Logan O’Neill
● Angie Padian
● Kristi Shreve


